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Dates for your diary: 

 
 Half term -Mon 29th 

May—Fri 2nd June . 

Inset day Mon 5th June. 

(Children return Tues 

6th June) 

 5L class assembly—

Friday 9th June 9.05 

a.m.  

 Tottenhall closed Thurs 

8th June for General 

Elections. St  Michael 

at Bowes School is 

open 

 Year 6 school jour-

ney—Friday 16th -

Monday 19th June 

 Year 6 Junior Citizen-

ship—Friday 16th 

June  

 3T class assembly—

Friday 23rd June 9.05 

a.m.  

 5A class assembly—

Friday 26th  June 9.05 

a.m.  

 End of term—Friday 

21st July 1.30 p.m. 

 Joint SUUMER 

FETE—8th July 12.00 

p.m.—3.00 p.m. hosted 

at Tottenhall School   
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  
 3T won both the punctuality trophy and the attendance trophy this 

week. Well done!   

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

TENNIS MAESTROS!  
The year 3 & 4 Tennis 

Team managed to secure 

a second place finish 

(silver medal) in the 

London Borough of    En-

field Mini Tennis Tour-

nament. They saw off 

strong opposition from 

neighbouring schools but  

finished strongly to hold onto the silver medal. Very well done 

to all the players, I am very proud of the 

progress they have made.  - By Mr. Hunt. 

KS2 SATs 

During this week Year 6 took their KS2 SATs 

tests. A special Breakfast Club and Relaxation 

classes were set up for them to make sure they 

had a good start to the day.  The  response was fantastic and  every-

one was on time. Hopefully, they can continue being on time for the 

rest of the term.  

      Well done to Year 6 pupils and staff for all their hard work in get-

ting ready for the KS2 SATs. Results will be available in July.  

HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES 

On advice from the DCSF (Department of Children, Schools 

and Families) and concerns generally about the increase of obe-

sity in England we are continuing to encourage healthy eating 

at our school. As a school we have ‘Healthy School’ status, 

which we hope to    maintain through continuing to educate the 

children about eating healthily.   

     I would like to remind you, children are not be allowed to eat 

crisps (or similar items) or sweets as part of their packed lunch. 

This decision has not been put in place as a punitive measure 

but as a  genuine concern for your child’s well being.  

     Thank you for supporting the school and your child in devel-

oping a healthier life style.  


